
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Wednesday 10th July 

Nursery trip to Cockfields 

farm – All day 

KS2 Sports Day – 13:15 

(weather dependant) 

Year 6 End of year production 

of ‘Robin and the Sherwood 

Hoodies’ 

6pm Main Hall 

Thursday 11th July 

Year 6 End of year production 

of ‘Robin and the Sherwood 

Hoodies’ 

9:30am Main Hall 

Friday 12th July 

After School – Boys/Girls 

KS2 football match against 

Ladybrook 
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A reminder to all Year 6 Parents – 

Please could the children be back 

in school for 5:15 on the 10th of 

July for their end of year 

production. 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

Class Star of the week Pupil of the week  

Nursery Alexia Dee 

Reception Harjas Shayan 

Year 1 Aaliyah Louis 

Year 2 Ahmad Harry 

Year 3 Lareen Theo 

Year 4 Sienna Saraah 

Year 5 Nancy Polly 

Year 6 Remy Mustafa 

 

 

 

 

 

Class attendance 

W/C 01.07.2024 

Whole school attendance 

W/C 01.07.2024 

Nursery – 89.1%  

Our current aim is above 95% 

93.4% 

Reception – 92.3% 

Year 1 – 93% 

Year 2 – 93.3% 

Year 3 – 94.6% 

Year 4 – 92.7% 

Year 5 –95.0% 

Year 6 –95% 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The winner of this week’s house 

cup is LEARJET 

A Huge well done to LEARJET 

and all your hard work this 

week!! 

On Thursday, Reception had a wonderful day out to Chester Zoo! They 

had a tasty lunch with the giraffes, saw all Three Lions and enjoyed a 

delicious ice-cream before returning back to school! Their behaviour was 

exemplary! Well done Reception! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

LEARJET 456 

BOEING 291 

LOCKHEED 292 

AIRBUS 346 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In Inspire libraries Saturday 6 July - Sunday 1 September 

The Summer Reading Challenge is back! This year’s challenge is Marvellous Makers and we're 

tapping into our imaginations, telling amazing stories and coming up with lots of fun new 

creations, as we celebrate the creative arts. The aim for children aged 4 - 11 years, is to read 

six or more library books over the summer, encouraging them to keep up the reading habit over 

their long break from school. 

For more information, please visit the link below: 

https://youtu.be/6Yh6IDUCrHc 

 
 

 


